
SPECIAL  MEETING

The  Hilltoivn  Township  Supervis+ors  met this  January  11,  1973,  at

the  Municipal  Building,  Blooming  Glen,  Pa.

IH attendancs  ioere Mr. Frankenfield,  Mr. Hartsharrie,  Mr. Mayer
Mr.  € owan  and  Mr.  Ehrlinger.

The  Supervisors  requested  Mr.  Cotaan  to  give  his  rates  ta  be

charges  far  the  submissian  af  subdivision  plans.

The  Supervisors  discussed  whether  we  could  have  developers  post
a bond  for  the  maintenance  fiei  the  roads  after  final  disbursement,

for  a period  of  one  (1)  year  after  completion.

Mr.  Frankenf'ield  questioned  Mr.  [,oman  if  us uould  need  guard  rail

along  Rsliance  Rd.,  uhere  the  nem bridge  ttas  been  srectsd.

Mr.  Hartsharne  wanted  to  knou  if  the  In-Depth  Study  WaS inclutec

in  the  amount  needed  for  funding.

Mr.  Couan  stated  that  the  laterals  should  be  along  the  roads,

so  us  uauld  lose  any  Federal  Funding  for  Collector  Lines.

Application  costs  for  funding  and  phatos,  Hilltown's  costs  W(JLliy

ba $9100  and  Silverdale's  costs  would  be $48 €][].

The  Supervisors  signed  the  Expenditures  Report  to  be  mailsd

to  ljm.  FE,11,  Dept  of Transportation,  € oylestoun,  Pa,  and  the  approved

resolution  for  applications  for  permit  to  eref,t  and maintain  traffic

lights,

The  meeting  adjourned  at 5:45  P.M.

Respectfully  submitted,

a. Arthur  Moyer

Secretary


